Dear Joe,

Harrison and I thank you for assisting us in our search for a condo on Marco Island, FL. When we decided to search on line for a seasonal residence you were the first agent who responded within minutes to our inquiry. You were pleasant on the phone and we scheduled an appointment to discuss our desires and need for a pet friendly complex.

Joe, you listened to our conversations and showed us available properties that were within our budget, even though we finally decided on a more expensive condo. You were diligent in showing us "fixer uppers" and arranging for a contractor and cabinet maker to help us in realizing that we preferred a remolded condo. And, we found the perfect property for our needs, desires and one that we look forward to using many times within the year.

Harrison and I consider you a true, professional Realtor; one that ReMax can be proud to have representing their company. We also consider you as a friend that we feel comfortable calling upon with any questions and needs. Of course, we will highly recommend you to anyone searching for their "dream" residence on Marco Island.

Blank and Harrison Whatter

Diane and Harrison Whitten